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DATE: 07 May 2015 

SUBJECT: MOPANI DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY IS COMMITTED TO ENDING WATER SHORTAGE 

CHALLENGES AT MUHLAVA CROSS 

The Mopani District Municipality remains committed to ending the service delivery protests and also 

solving water shortage problems at the Muhlava Cross area.    

Even before the protests start, the Mopani District Municipality had appointed service providers to 

fix the broken and vandalised water infrastructure in the area to ensure that water shortages 

problems in the area are solved.  The district municipality has also dispatched a team of additional 

technicians to the area who will augment the work done by service providers to expedite the 

process of restoring water in the area. 

Executive Mayor Nkakareng Rakgoale remains committed to meeting all community stakeholders in 

the affected are on the 12th of May 2015 to give the progress report in line with the agreement 

between her office and the protest leaders.  The Executive Mayor will in the meantime continue to 

facilitate dialogue processes between her office, community leaders and protest leaders to ensure 

that the protests are stopped and calm returns to the area.  

For more information contact Neil Shikwambana on: 

0834442645 

0158116300 

shikwambanan@mopani.gov.za 
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